
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admissions Open for All Classes, Apply Now! 

Dear Students and Parents, 

I am pleased to announce that admissions are now open for all classes at Hera 

Public School. This is an exciting opportunity for students to become a part of our 

esteemed educational community. 

To apply, please visit our website at herapublicschool.com where you will find 

detailed information regarding the admission test procedure, important dates, 

rules and regulations, fee structure, total intake availability, and further admission 

formalities. 

To initiate the application process, you can access the application form for the 

admission test on our website here (Online Application). Kindly complete this form 

to schedule your admission test. Additionally, you can conveniently deposit the 

application form fee on our website. 

Don't let this chance slip away. Join us in shaping a brighter future at Hera Public 

School. Apply now and take the first step towards academic excellence and 

personal growth. 

For any questions or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

8400748383 or 8953208420, or email us at admissions@herapublicschool.com. 

Best Regards, 

 

Abul Faiz                                                                                                                                      

Principal 

Hera Public School       

 
+91-8400748383 

 

https://herapublicschool.com/
https://herapublicschool.com/Form-Registration

